
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
May 20, 2015 
 
 
Ms. Carlotta S. Stauffer 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
 
Re:  Docket No. 150052-TP; Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and 

Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida 
and Nexus Communications, Inc. d/b/a Nexus Communications TSI, Inc.  

 
Ms. Stauffer: 
 
On February 13, 2015, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida filed and 
requested approval of an Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and 
Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida and 
Nexus Communications, Inc. d/b/a Nexus Communications TSI, Inc.   
 
On May 14, 2015, AT&T Florida was notified by the Commission that the above mentioned 
amendment cannot go into effect by operation of law on May 14, 2015 because the registration 
for Nexus Communications, Inc. d/b/a Nexus Communications TSI, Inc. was cancelled in Docket 
No. 150027-TX, Order No. PSC-15-0147-CO-TX.  
 
As requested by the Commission, AT&T Florida withdraws its February 13, 2015 filing, Docket 
No. 150052-TP, requesting approval of an Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, 
Resale and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T 
Florida and Nexus Communications, Inc. d/b/a Nexus Communications TSI, Inc. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 214-757-8099. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 
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